
Compensation and Welfare Committee Report 
October 8, 2021 

The C&W committee did not meet this month.  The chairs of the committee met with the Benefits 

Advisory Committee to discuss the proposed increases to employees’ health insurance.  Given our 

frustration with the answers we received on certain key issues related to the increase, we followed up 

the meeting with an additional request for information.  This was sent through Associate Provost 

Lillquist to Human Resources.  We will hopefully be able to report on this at the Senate’s next meeting. 

Our next committee meeting is October 18, 2021. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Sona Patel and Roseanne Mirabella 
Co-Chairs, Compensation and Welfare 
 


